If you don’t have qualifying health coverage,
a health insurance plan through the Marketplace
can get you and your family covered.

Certified Application Counselors will help you find
a plan that’s right for you and your family.

Enroliment for the Affordable
Care Act (ACA) will be open
November 1 through January 15.

If you are currently without health insurance or
need additional coverage, now is the time to protect
your health and your family by enrolling in a
Marketplace insurance plan at healthcare.gov.

You may qualify for a special enroliment period
due to a qualifying life event such as a loss

of coverage, changes in residences,

and changes in family status.

Please scan the QR code,
call 940-764-8242, or

visit www.unitedregional.org
to schedule an on-site or
virtual appointment.
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